San Fernando Valley Chorale

The San Fernando Valley Chorale is a non-profit, non-sectarian group
of men and women singers who share their love of music
with the community-at-large.

August 2021
Dear Singers in our Community,

The San Fernando Valley Chorale is actively seeking singers. All you need is a love of
singing, and the ability to read music and sing your part. No auditions are required.
Section practice recordings are available. Membership dues are requested for the Fall
and Spring semesters to cover operation costs. The choir rehearses on Tuesday nights,
7:30 — 9:30 p.m. at CHAPEL OF THE CROSS, 10000 SEPULVEDA BLVD., MISSION HILLS,
CA 91345. Rehearsals start September 14, 2021.

The San Fernando Valley Chorale has been sharing their love of music with the
community at large for over 40 years. It is under the direction of Conrad Immel, who
has been with the Chorale since 1987, and Julie Hinton, Associate Conductor. Each
season we perform musical selections that bring the magic of live music to audiences,
and provide opportunities for community singers and musicians to continue to learn,
grow and perform within a supportive environment. A reception with food, drink and
socializing with audience members follows each performance. In addition, the group has
social events at the beginning and end of each season for the pure pleasures of
camaraderie and fun. New singers are welcome.

For more information, please contact the San Fernando Valley Chorale at:
(818) 724-5966 * sfvchorale@gmail.com * or visit our website and Facebook pages:

https://www.sfvchorale.com
https://www.facebook.com/SFVCSingers/




